
R E F U G E E  C A R E  I N
P R I M A R Y  C A R E

Physicians
Needed for
Research
Dr. Catherine L. Costigan, PhD
Department of Psychology,
University of Victoria

10-15 minutes of your time

Fill in web-based

questionnaire on Qualtrics

WHAT DO WE NEED FROM YOU?

Family physician

practicing in Vancouver or

on Vancouver Island

Active membership with

the College of Physicians

and Surgeons of BC

Participant Eligibility
Requirement

Please help us improve access to

primary care for refugees in

Vancouver and on Vancouver Island

by providing your perspectives!

MORE INFORMATION 
Dr. Janna Van der Zand Reid

(jannavdz@student.ubc.ca)

We are looking to determine the
barriers and opportunities that
family doctors face when
delivering primary care to
refugees in BC

Purpose of this Study

Survey Link:
 

Participate today for a chance to win
one of four $50 gift cards!

University
of Victoria 

https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.c
om/jfe/form/SV_0CJgvR
QnE1g1Wku

Survey closes April 30th, 2023

https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0CJgvRQnE1g1Wku

